The municipality of Germantown City Beautiful commission met on Monday, Aprit 8, 2024
at the depot. The meeting was called to order at 6:09 PM. In attendance were Sherry
Henson, Robin Alsip, Shelly Powers, Ellen Weinel and Patty Kidwell.

Old business:

Robin talked to Tiffany and said we could split money between pots and perennials for the
city building.

Trash pick up is done by the city workers, but only before mowing.

Montgomery County doesn’t have a schedule for prisoner pick up of trash on RT 4.

Robin looked at the signs and said that they are all in really good shape for all of the
winners of City Beautiful awards.

New business:

Robin will tatk to Pat to see if the grant money has to be spent on perennials only.
Winners of our Easter coloring contest for grades K through one is ace Lewis, and grades
two through three is Olivia Snider.

Both families were notified and invited to the city Council meeting on May 6, both will be in
attendance.

The next meeting will be Monday, May 13 at 6 PM at the Depot.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:52 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Patty Kidwell



